
 
 
           

                                         
                                     

                                   
                                           
                                         

                                     
                                     
    
   

neighbourhood plans 

From: Malcolm Turner 
Sent: 26 November 2017 11:03 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Paignton neighbourhood plan 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
I have received a letter concerning these plans, and have reviewed them, and I would like to say that I broadly 
support the plan for Paignton. I am particularly pleased with the proposed protection for all the green spaces, and 
for the emphasis on employment provision rather than housing. The only thing I disagree with is the suggested 
future development on sites FGA SS2.2 areas B, C and E, at Collaton St Mary, which I feel are detrimental to the 
more rural character of that village. However, I hope that the work which the Local Forum has done, Which is highly 
commendable, will form the basis of Paignton’s future. I am a long term resident of Paignton, working and shopping 
in the town for over 40 years. If there is an independent examination I would like to be notified. 
With thanks, 
Malcolm Turner 
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